
From: Anne metzger [mailto:annegm44@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2018 3:18 PM 
To: Gail Coniglio <GConiglio@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Town Council 
<TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com> 
Cc: Cheryl Kleen <CKleen@Townofpalmbeach.com> 
Subject: Friendly Reminder 
 
Hello, Cheryl, 
 
Would you kindly distribute my message below to the Mayor and Members of the Town 
Council. 
 
Thank you, 
Anne Metzger. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Dear Gail, Dani, Maggie, Bobbie, Julie and Lew, 
 
This is a very gentle reminder from my one-minute speech at the last Town Council meeting in 
July that, due to longstanding obligations prior to the announcement of the Landmarks 
Preservation Commission position, I will be out of town for your Town Council meeting next 
week. I am very interested in the honor of being appointed to the Landmarks Preservation 
Commission. I hope you have seen my application and agree that I am very well qualified for the 
position due to my qualifications, prior service on the commission and my ongoing interest and 
dedication to preservation for the Town. 
 
In addition to the examples I mentioned in my application, I also am so pleased that “Lido”, the 
house at 10 South Lake Trail that was landmarked in 1989 when I was newly on the 
Commission, has been beautifully restored by the current owners and architect Jackie Albarran in 
the last few years.  The house recently won the Ballinger award, in 2017. It is so affirming for 
me to see a property at the very beginning of its life as a landmark and then again almost 30 
years later, protected over time and then restored and improved to its current lovely condition 
and with 2018 amenities!  What a valuable service the LPC provides for the Town of Palm 
Beach consistently over time! 
 
In addition, at the most recent Landmarks meeting on July 18, I heard many requests for 
Certificates of Appropriateness.  I also heard Janet Murphy and Emily Stillings describe 
properties with possible consideration for landmark status for the upcoming landmarking 
season.  I am familiar with some of the properties and it was all really interesting to me! 
 
I hope you will support my application next week. I plan to listen to the meeting online and I 
hope you will vote for me. 
 
Best to all of you, 
Anne Metzger. 
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